
From: Alice Sniffen <amcdan1@co.pierce.wa.us> 

Date: Mon, Jan 5, 2015 at 12:08 PM 

Subject: Your letter Reg. Airport Security 

To: Larry K 

Cc: Doug Richardson <drichar@co.pierce.wa.us> 

 

Mr. K,  

  

I wanted to let you know that we received your letter dated 2 January this morning. The security 

issue at the airport was brought up today at our regularly scheduled Monday Rules meeting and 

several of the Councilmembers were concerned that they did not have enough information or 

time to go over all the letters/e-mails that have come in before making a decision so the Jan 13th 

vote on proposal 2014-108 (amending the Thun Field rules) will be postponed and the subject 

discussed at a later date TBD.  

  

Thank you for your letter, comments and suggestions.  

  

Alice McDaniel (Sniffen) 

Pierce County Councilmember Assistant for 

Doug Richardson, District No. 6  
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